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Thursday, December 3, 2020 
Hello Parents and Students,

It is hard to believe that we are already in December with only a few weeks before our break.   
Winter is here!  Reminder: Please ensure your child has snow pants, winter jacket, mittens, tuque, etc.  Students go outside for recess (15 min) and lunch (20 min) each day unless it is too cold.  
Spirit Days:  We have a few spirit days planned for the month of December.  We encourage your child to participate in these days to help build community.  
Criminal Record Check: I know we have not had volunteers in the school this year but we would still like to encourage you to get a Criminal Record Check.  When we are able to welcome volunteers again, parents will need to have one before they can help out in the child’s classroom.  You can either fill one out online at https://justice.gov.bc.ca/eCRC/home.htm
Access code- K9XRVWNH32

Or

Parents have the option to submit their criminal record checks through our local police department for a fee of $10.  The parent must go to City Hall, pay the fee, get a receipt and then, bring the receipt to the local police department.   When it is processed and ready, Parents must pick it up and bring it to the board office to be added to the approved list.  

Holiday Bazaar:  Many of our classes are preparing a decoration, a card, etc.  All items will be donated to our local seniors once they are completed.  Thank you to the PAC for organizing this activity.  

Holiday Event: Our students are busily preparing a holiday song, dance, play, etc. to share with our families.  We will be creating a video that we will share with all of you the last week before our break.  
Calendars: Please continue to check the monthly calendars for our upcoming events, hot lunch menu items for each day, ProD days, and spirit days.  Please check back often as it will be updated when things pop up.  Here is the link: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Cj68bgpnqvxi5R2G1Lj8JSvSASKGCTwf-oYAVfMQ0tw/edit?usp=sharing
French Immersion Kindergarten Registrations: Just a reminder that at this time, registrations for French Immersion Kindergarten students for 2020/21 are open to families who have siblings already attending Ecole Central Elementary or in the French Immersion Program (Bert Bowes/NPSS). Starting on January 4th, 2020 French Immersion Kindergarten will be open to the public, seats for French Immersion will be on a first come first serve basis. If you are wanting to secure a spot for your child in French Immersion please call the school and we will send a registration form home with a sibling.  The deadline for siblings is December 18th, 2020.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for being so supportive during these last four months.  We appreciate your cooperation and patience as we go through these unusual times together.  

Our wish for you and your families is to have a safe, restful and wonderful break.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us by telephone or email.  

Sincerely,

Mme Côté-Aubin                                                                                      Mr. Brooks

Principal                                                                                                     Vice-Principal

lcoteaubin@prn.bc.ca                                                                             jbrooks@prn.bc.ca
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sd60ec/
Central Website: https://central.prn.bc.ca/
December Dates

4th - Pink Shirt day 

11th- Ugly Sweater Day

16th- Red, White and Green Day
17th- Hot Chocolate Day- PAC will be providing a hot chocolate for each student. 
18th - Last Day before Christmas Break
